
Mitsubishi Motion controller 

Sales and Service 
 

Date 
of 

issue 

August 
2011 Title Change of SSCNET  Connectors for 

Servo System Controllers 
Mitsubishi Electric Corp., Nagoya Works 
5-1-14 Yada-minami, Higashi-ku, Nagoya 461-8670 
Tel.: +81 (52) 721-2111 Main line 

 

No. 11-14E 

 
Change of SSCNET  Connectors for Servo System Controllers 

 
Thank you for your continued patronage of the Mitsubishi motion controllers and FA products. 
SSCNET  connectors for SSCNET  compatible servo system controllers (motion controllers and 
positioning modules) will be changed as shown below. This change will not affect the product functions or 
performance. We ask for your understanding in this matter. 
 
1. Target Models and Transition Period 

The following table shows the target models and the transition period. 
 

Product Transition 
period Model 

Q173DCPUiQ Platform compatible motion CPU 
module 

February 2011 
Q172DCPU
Q173HCPUSSCNET  compatible motion CPU 

module August 2011 
Q172HCPU
QD74MH8 SSCNET  compatible high-speed, 

multi-axis positioning module 
September 

2011 QD74MH16
QD75MH1 
QD75MH2 

SSCNET  compatible positioning 
module March 2012 

QD75MH4 
   

Transmission 
LED 

SSCNET  
connector 

(Example of 
QD74MH8) 

 

 
2. Purpose 

To ensure the SSCNET  connectors can be obtained 
 
3. Details of Change 

The following table shows the transmission LED state of the SSCNET  connector (communication 
LED, red). 

 
LED state Item 

Before change After change 

Transmission LED of 
SSCNET  connector 

While the power is on, the transmission LED 
has two states: The LED turns on during the 
communication only. The transmission LED is 
always on. 

While the power is on, the transmission LED 
turns on during the communication only. 

* Even if the transmission LED does not turn on while the power is on, if the LED turns on during the communication, the LED 
works correctly. 

 
4. Schedule 

Old and new connectors may exist in the distribution stage. The transition to the new connectors will be 
completed in March 2012. We ask for your understanding in this matter. 

 


